
Medication Administration Protocol Reminder 

Dear [Patient Care Coordinator's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder regarding the medication administration protocols for our patients. It 

is essential that we adhere to these guidelines to ensure the safety and well-being of those in our 

care. 

Key Points to Remember: 

• Verify patient identity prior to administration. 

• Check for any allergies or contraindications. 

• Document each medication given immediately after administration. 

• Monitor patients for any adverse reactions post-administration. 

• Schedule follow-up assessments as needed. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification on the protocol, please do not hesitate to 

reach out. 

Thank you for your continued dedication to patient care! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Contact Information] 


